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2022 NRANZ National Championships 

 

The 2022 National Championships will be going ahead as scheduled 7 - 15 January 2022. 

 

NRANZ will be using the Covid Vaccination Certificate and it will be a requirement for 

anyone attending, be they Competitors, Markers, Range Officers, Office Staff, Supporters 

and Visitors. 

 

The Covid Vaccination Certificate is the only way that the event can be run with the 

numbers attending. 

 

The Covid Vaccination Certificate is the Government mandate for events of this size under 

the Orange or Red traffic light settings. 

 

Have a Merry Christmas and a happy and safe New Year, and I look forward to seeing you at 

the National Championships in January 2022. 

 

Malcolm Dodson 

NRANZ President 
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